Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/24/2018 10:39:36 PM

First name: Natalie Last name: Morrison

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service - I would like to support the possibility of creating a wilderness designation for Granite Basin. This was recommended in 2007, and it is still important. It is SO very important to have as much wilderness as possible to protect our planet and our ecosystems. I am a grandmother and great-grandmother and want to see my grandchildren enjoy our beautiful planet as much as I have been able to! Please create more wilderness - and Granite Basin is an excellent choice! Thank you for listening!